
 

 

 

 

 

Mission Zimbabwe 2023 Team preparing to serve in Zimbabwe  

 

 
 

The Mission Zimbabwe 2023 team is presently preparing to travel to the Zimbabwe. This will be the fifteenth team, 

sponsored by Hope Community Church in Hanover to travel to Zimbabwe. The team is scheduled to depart on May 10th and will 

return on May 26th. The nine team members began preparation and training in early March and have just participated in a team retreat 

at the Ethnos Canada Centre in early April. When the team is in Zimbabwe, daily team updates can be followed on the Mission 

Zimbabwe website at www.missionzimbabwe.org or on the Mission Zimbabwe Facebook page. 

   For two weeks the team will be working at the Village of Hope and also visiting a rural children’s home, Vimbainesu 

Children’s Home. The team will be supporting the workers and house mothers, participating in building projects, providing assistance 

with community outreach nutrition programs, and interacting with the children. Donated items are needed such as school supplies, 

children’s underwear,  bedding,  medical supplies and building supplies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission Zimbabwe  

Easter Update 

“He is not here; He has risen, just as He said. 

Come and see the place where He lay.” 

Matthew 28:6 

As we celebrate our risen Saviour this Easter 
weekend, no matter what we face today, what 
we’ve been through, or what uncertainties 
tomorrow may hold, Christ is risen and is our 
Hope. He conquered death, He makes all things 
new. 

On behalf of our Mission Zimbabwe family, I 
encourage you to draw closer to the One who 
died for you and gave you new hope by rising 
from the grave. 

 

http://www.missionzimbabwe.org/


 

 

We need your help!  

 Donations are needed for medical and building supplies! 
Medical supplies: There is a great need both at Vimbainesu Children’s Home and the Village of Hope Medical Clinic for 

medical supplies. The clinic at the Village of Hope needs important medical equipment to serve the children and 

community. Vimbainesu Children’s Home is in a rural area and in great need of basis medical supplies. We are hoping to 

raise $2000.00 that we can bring with us to Zimbabwe to purchase these much-needed medical supplies.  

Building supplies: Our team will be helping with the building of new classrooms for the students at the school at the 

Village of Hope. Building supplies will be needed so we are trying to raise $4,000 so that we can purchase the necessary 

supplies. 

 

 
 

Cheques can be made out to “Mission Zimbabwe” and medical supplies can be put on the memo line. Cheques or cash 

can be brought to Hope Community Church on 18th Ave in Hanover or sent by mail to Mission Zimbabwe, Box 345, 

Chesley, N0G 1L0. 

Please help our team as we prepare for our mission trip to Zimbabwe. 

 

VOH Zimbabwe Update: Student Leadership Team for 2023 

April 6, 2023 

 
It’s that time of the year again at VOH 

Zimbabwe when we appoint the school’s 

student leadership team for 2023.  

After undergoing training and equipping, 

a vibrant team of students was selected 

to take the reigns for the year. All of the 

students chosen exhibit qualities that we 

know will serve them well as part of this 

leadership team at school. We held an 

event attended by parents and guardians 

to celebrate! 

 

 


